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Please do NOT end vote by mail in Oregon. I have lived in Washington and Oregon 

for most of my life and have been voting by mail approximately 25+ years without any 

issue.  

 

Voting by mail is convenient (for example, I can take my time and fill out my ballot 

over several days as I research candidates and proposals).  Voting by mail is 

accessible - granting many working folks or those with family or other obligations the 

opportunity to participate in our democratic republic (if this is what we still have). 

Voting by mail is efficient. It has been the established method for decades. To 

change it now would be expensive and inefficient. 

 

Please do the right thing and maintain voting by mail!   


